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FRIDAY, 09 JANUARY – Student Affairs
Department (HEP) Universiti Malaysia Sabah (UMS)

held its first assembly for 2015 last Wednesday.

At the assembly, head of HEP, Darwis Awang gave a

speech to all staff present.

According to him, the assembly among others aimed to
bring together all staff in the organisation to instill
harmony thus reinforcing existing ties.

He also urged all HEP staff to continue giving high
commitment and team work towards the university’s excellence.

He said, it was in line with HEP’s responsibility to build students’ personality towards producing first class human

capital.

At the ceremony, Darwis also presented a token of appreciation to former Deputy Vice-Chancellor of Student
Affairs and Alumni (HEPA), Assoc. Prof. Dr. Md Kasim Mansur.

Also present was the Director of Alumni Centre UMS, Mohd Raffie Janau. – SS (fl)

Source: Student Affairs Department

Media and Citra Division
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